SgSs
College

Parking Appeals
Information

As you are aware, UK-CPM Ltd have been managing SGS College car parks since 13th
November 2017.

From 22nd January 2018, ALL appeals must be made to UK-CPM directly, in writing, to
the PO Box address stated on the ticket, as SGS college no longer have any jurisdiction
over any penalty notices and therefore cannot affect any outcome:

UK-CPM

Appeals & Enquiries
PO Box 3114
Lancing

BN15 5BR

Once your appeal has been received, UK-CPM have 28 days to reach a verdict and
submit a reply. Please note - all the time that a ticket is on appeal, the price is frozen
and will not increase.

If the appeal is rejected, the recipient has the ability and option to take matters further
and appeal to the Independent Appeals Service (IAS) should they wish. Further details
can be viewed via the link below:

www.britishparking.co.uk/Independent-Appeals-Service

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

To register your vehicle please visit the link below:
www.sgscol.ac.uk/college-parking




